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Dear Mentees: 
Congratulations on your acceptance to Pitzer College! I am so excited to welcome you to the Pitzer class of 2021! 
My name is Yijie Wang and I will be your New Student Mentor for the incoming fall semester. I myself am an international student from Shanghai, China, majoring in Political Studies. 
As a coming first year student, I believe Orientation Adventure is a fabulous experience to start your college and get familiar with the Southern California. Two years ago, I went to the Camp Pitzer trip. I enjoy camping, kayaking and hiking in SoCal. This year, I will lead the Exploring Iconic LA trip and I believe you will like it. 
I’ve been there for two years, my life at Pitzer is joyful and I have grown a lot. There are a lot of amazing classes you can choose and many great professors you will meet from five Claremont colleges. Besides classes, join some clubs is important. As a member of Pitzer Activity (PAct), we hold weekly Snackie Snacks and organized a lot of on campus and off campus activities including movie night, skiing, multi-cultural dinner, comedy show, etc. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Congratulation again! I am looking forward to seeing you all in the coming fall. Feel free to contact me through email: yiwang@students.pitzer.edu if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Yijie Wang
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